CALLED MEETING APRIL 29, 2024 5:30 P.M.

The Mayor and Council of the Town of Pine Mountain sat in a called session on the evening of Monday, April 29, 2024, at 5:30 in the Town Hall.

Mayor Pendergrass presided with Councilpersons Curtis Bray, Thomas E. Scott, John W. Hiers, Jr., Christopher B. Boyer, and James W. Trott, Jr. in attendance.

McDOUGALD AVENUE SEWER IMPROVEMENT WHITE AVENUE DRAINAGE PROJECT

This meeting was a continuation discussion on the two projects including discussions with the contractor and the engineer over completing the projects. No action was taken at the meeting. Mr. McElwaney stated that the White Avenue Drainage Project has been completed. Mr. McElwaney will provide the Town with more information on McDougald Avenue to complete this project by the end of May.

Thereafter, the meeting was adjourned.

Betsy Sivell

Town Clerk

, Curtis Bray

James W. Trott, Jr.

Thomas E. Scott

, John W. Hiers, Jr.

, Christopher B. Boyer